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13 February 2013 

 

 
 

 
 
Dear Sir or Madam 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 

Newark and Sherwood Allocations & Development Management DPD 
 

In the light of the recent appeal decision for land off North Gate (attached for 
information), the Inspector is seeking views on whether the retail hearing session 
needs to be re-opened.  Responses to be received by Wednesday 20 February 2013.  
  

Please do not submit representations at this point.  The Inspector will ask parties to 

comment on the soundness of the Plan and suggest modifications in the near future. 
 
 

Yours faithfully 
 
Original Document Signed 

 
Louise Cooper 

Programme Officer 
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